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Date: 10-26-2021 
 
 
Re: Addendum No. 1 to the Bidding Documents for Chiller Replacement at Riverview Psychiatric 
Center 
  
Please include the following recommended changes: 
 
 
 
 
CHANGES TO THE SPECIFICATIONS 

A. Section 00 11 13 – Notice to Contractors: REVISE the website address at which the bid 
documents may be obtained to read as follows: 
 
“https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business.opportunities” 

 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM #1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


